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Dear	Parishioner,

	

I	am	wri0ng	to	inform	you	of	an	applica0on	for	planning	permisssion	that	has	been

submi:ed	to	South	Derbyshire	District	Council	and	for	which	you	may	wish	to	make

observa0ons.

	

The	applica0on	relates	to	the	conversion	of	an	exis0ng	agricultural	building	into	five

dwellings	at	Lees	Hall	Farm,	Marjory	Lane,	Harehill,	Ashbourne,	DE6	5AA.	Details	can	be

viewed	directly	at	h:ps://southderbyshire.my.site.com/s/planning-

applica0on/a0b8d00000QJTF1AAP/dmpn20231324.

	

I	understand	that	the	applica0on	is	to	be	discussed	at	the	mee0ng	of	Church	Broughton

Parish	Council	this	evening.	The	mee0ng	starts	at	7:00pm	and	you	are	of	course

welcome	to	a:end	if	you	wish	to	make	any	comments	in	person.

	

Alterna0vely,	if	you	prefer	to	make	representa0ons	directly	to	South	Derbyshire	District

Council,	you	are	encouraged	to	submit	these	on	the	South	Derbyshire	planning	portal

using	the	link	provided	above.

	

Boylestone	Parish	Council	is	also	wiiling	to	collate	and	forward	to	South	Derbyshire	any

comments	that	it	receives	from	parishioners	who	make	their	comments	to	us	directly.

Should	you	wish	to	do	so,	these	may	be	emailed	to	Boylestoneparish2@b0nternet.com.

	

Yours	sincerely,

	

Peter	Bambury

Clerk	to	Boylestone	Parish	Council
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